
From: Student Leadership and Campus Engagement  
Sent: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 11:23 AM 
Subject: Three things for August 8 
 

Dear Dan—Here’s your weekly list of three things to do to prepare for Dickinson.  
 

 

Double check your move-in date! 
Move-in day will be here before you know it! Please confirm that you are arriving on the 

correct date as we are unable to accommodate early arrivals:  

• International Students: August 22  

• Pre-Orientation Adventure Participants: August 26, 8-11 a.m. (WILD Pre-

Orientation move in by 10 a.m.)  

• First-Year and Transfer Students: August 29, 8-11 a.m.  

And watch a video from when we welcomed the class of 2021 to campus for a glimpse 

of what you can expect!  

 

 

Meet your Resident Advisors. 
Now that you know where you’ll be living, meet the Resident Advisors who will help 

make sure you have a fantastic first-year living experience! These enthusiastic students 

will be here to welcome you on move-in day and plan events and activities to ensure you 

and your floormates get to know each other and create important connections.   

 

 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h0/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY7Y3EsSxRT-2BWtdYEH75mlMIFinjbU31K3pHtfPYvdIIxLb1kD12vivpA9LVeOrWZ1Q-3D-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h1/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY8UISrWsYiIyVpcsBgwO2JZSolKVSVHyyNZDU9x2x5Yr10Yng8XzFLAxggfSbN55pQ-3D-3D


Check out where current students are interning this summer. 
More than 500 of our current students (from sophomores to seniors) are taking 

advantage of internship and research opportunities this summer. They are at places like 

Microsoft, Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia, IBM, The Institute of World Politics, Under 

Armour—and they are picking up valuable skills in the process. Check out their stories 

and videos—it’s never too early to start thinking about your own future opportunities!  

Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these important to-do items, and watch 

for three more next week! Reach out to slce@dickinson.edu anytime if you have 

questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

 

Josh Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 

 

P.S. Did you miss a previous "three things" email? All messages will be available on 

our archive page. 
  

 

 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h2/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY-2B2A4fUb-2By58rqBhnFpdAShdNdKW2QU794E94uub-2BdCw
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h2/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY-2B2A4fUb-2By58rqBhnFpdAShdNdKW2QU794E94uub-2BdCw
mailto:slce@dickinson.edu
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h3/HE2UYZIDTZxfLuJ8qHDFiPRkouZhqyWOCzoemsF9XNQr0hGwAvqsy93yS3d-2BCHgPSWUuq2B-2FCDPZHmeF7rOpuw-3D-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/JQE/jM0HAA/t.2ju/VSK1-8_wRDG-gZfTbJmR5w/h4/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4n6-2BYDCwB6x0wMskz-2BisJJ2iKef3bsswDpwaL2fCBy4RqU1okYY71vrT0U5C5jTrjov89-2B7UH4dFQkMNVnyz9o-3D
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